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On the seasonal evening of June 24th, members of the Connecticut/Western Massachusetts SIOR
Chapter and their spouses celebrated the arrival of summer. The lively gathering took place on
Geenty Beach (courtesy of Mikki and Kevin Geenty, SIOR) overlooking Long Island Sound. After a
brief meeting, during which the SIOR members' spouses took a scenic stroll along the shore,
everyone feasted on a traditional New England Clambake. Chowder, steamers, lobsters, salads,
blueberry cobbler and great conversation were enjoyed by all!
Please visit our website www.siorct.com to find additional information on the Connecticut/Western
Massachusetts Chapter, Chapter members, and upcoming events. Should you have questions or
interest in the requirements and benefits of becoming an SIOR and joining the Connecticut/Western
Massachusetts Chapter, please contact Sherri Thompson, SIOR at 860.528.0884 or John Reed,
SIOR at 860.987.4788.
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